
The Transparency in Coverage Rule issued by the federal government requires health insurers 

and group health plans to provide detailed pricing data for all covered items and services to the 

public in the form of Machine Readable Files (MRFs). Click on the link below to access pricing 

data for YATB's Capital Blue Cross plan: 

https://capitalbluecross.healthsparq.com/healthsparq/public/#/one/insurerCode=CAPBC_I&bran

dCode=CAPBC. 

 

https://capitalbluecross.healthsparq.com/healthsparq/public/#/one/insurerCode=CAPBC_I&brandCode=CAPBC
https://capitalbluecross.healthsparq.com/healthsparq/public/#/one/insurerCode=CAPBC_I&brandCode=CAPBC

